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Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will be aware the government have 

announced that the current Covid restrictions will 

remain in place for a further 4 weeks.  With this in 

mind, we have had to make some changes to our 

end of term plans.  Unfortunately, we will not be 

able to allow parents to attend any end of year 

activities, such as sports day and the Year 6 

production, whilst we know that this will be 

upsetting for some of you, we will endeavour to film 

events and take as many photographs as we can 

for you to see.  The transition for children into new 

classes will also be managed differently and we will 

send out information about this closer to the time.  

Over the next few weeks please look out for your 

child’s report and information about the upcoming 

parents consultations.

Kind regards

Mrs Oakley

Did you know....

Earlier this week Mrs Hopkins saved a bee from a very unusual place -

the sea - not a place you would normally find a bee!  Ask her all about 

her daring save next time you see her.

Here are some more facts about bees:

● Bees have five eyes and six legs.

● Honey bees live in hives (or colonies). ...

● There are more than 20,000 species of bees.

● Bees can see all colors except red. ...

● The average beehive can house around 50,000 bees.

● Each bee has 170 odorant receptors, which means they have 

one serious sense of smell.

If you would like to save a bee, click the link below for more 

information:  

How to save a bee

https://friendsoftheearth.uk/bees/donate-save-britains-bees-get-your-bee-saver-kit-today?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=fundraising&utm_content=FY2021-11_xmas-bsk&source=FN2010051&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIlOCmu5qf8QIVh-3tCh1egwGcEAAYASAAEgI4efD_BwE


School Updates

Do you know that Beaver 

Green have a locked bike 

shed to keep all cycles and 

scooters safe?

At Beaver Green we have a 

bike shed, that is locked 

during the day, to keep all 

bikes and scooters safe. This 

is a much safer place to store 

your items rather than the 

bike store in the playground.

Please have a look at 

the dates opposite to 

see when your child 

will be coming to 

Forest School one last 

time before the end of 

the school year. 

On this day they will 

need to come to 

school wearing their 

Forest School clothes. 

Please also send them 

with a change of 

clothes, water bottle 

and sun hat/coat. 

Thank You 



School Updates



Safety Tip of The Week

We have made things easier for you to watch the free safety 

videos by just entering the email railsafety@learnliveuk.com

into the I am registered field when you first watch the videos.

Please click on the link below to view the relevant safety video:

Primary school version: Age 7- 11

https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-primary-school-safety-talk/



Star of the Week - Nursery

This week in the Nursery we have been 

enjoying learning about Pirates!

Harry is our star of the week. He enjoyed 

drawing his own treasure map and following it 

to find the treasure.

This week we have been learning the rhyme 

Incy Wincy Spider 

…..and then 

wanted to do one 

all by herself.  

Great work Mary!

Mary is our star 

of the week as 

she hand-painted 

a spider with a 

little help…..



Star of the Week - Reception

Cohen is our star of the week in 
Elephant Class. He drew a picture 
of Mr Grinling and Mrs Grinling 
with the lighthouse from our 

story. He then used his sounds 
knowledge to label the pictures. 

Well done Cohen!

Freya is our star  of the week in 
Penguin class. She made a 
fantastic lighthouse that we have 
been learning about this week. 
Great job!



Star of the Week - Year 1

Filip is the Star of the Week in 

1JS this week. Filip worked 

hard and was able to use his 

investigative skills to use photo 

ID cards to accurately identify 

some common garden plants in 

Science!

Layla is star of the week this 

week for her excellent writing 

about Carnivals. She has used 

fantastic adjectives. Well done 

Layla!



Star of the Week - Year 2

2NB’s star of the week is Ellis. Ellis worked hard to 

re-write his own version of ‘Caterpillar Shoes’, He 

checked his own work to make sure he had 

included everything learnt during the week, 

including, verbs, adverbs and similes. Well done 

Ellis on a super piece of writing.

The Star of the Week this 

week in 2OE is Mia for the 

fantastic effort that she put 

into drawing and labelling the 

parts of a plant! Well done 

Mia.  Super Science!



Learning in Term 6 - Year 3

Frozen Kingdom - Topic States of Matter - Science Changes - PSHE

The Antarctic



Star of the Week - Year 3

The Star of the Week in 3BC is Alfie. He has been 

working so hard in class to improve his reading and 

writing. Well done Alfie! We are very proud of you! 

The Star of The Week in 3SK is Layla  for 

showing such fabulous progress with her 

reading over the year. Congratulations.



Star of the Week - Year 4

Star of the week in 4PA is Abdul. He has had 

a super focus in class this week. He has 

organised himself really well, being prepared 

for his learning, worked hard in each lesson, 

shared his ideas, worked independently and 

usually with a smile on his face. Well done.

The Star of the Week in 4KB this week is 

Faith. Faith is someone who could have 

been Star of the Week every week this 

year! She is kind, helpful, hard-working, 

resilient, supportive, funny, a good 

friend… the list could go on and on. She 

is an absolute joy to have in class and is 

a wonderful role model to the rest of the 

class. You are a superstar! 



Star of the Week - Year 5

5AT’s star of the week goes to Joshua! Josh has 

worked so hard to stay focused this week and has 

produced a fantastic poem - making sure he had 

correctly used the right beats and rhymes in each of 

his lines! Well done Josh for a fantastic week!!

An extract from Josh’s poem:

There are so many astonishing asteroids to see,
Whilst the giant, burning sun smiles down at little old me.
As I look up I see stars form a shape like a battling bear,
Meanwhile the dozing children are just completely unaware.

The 5MM star of the week for this week is 

Louie.  Louie has shown amazing behaviour 

for learning since the beginning of term. 

Louie will always listen and try his best.  I am 

especially pleased that Louie now has the 

confidence to ask if he is finding a task 

challenging.  Well done Louie, keep up the 

good work!



Star of the Week - Year 6

Our Star of the Week in 6VH is Emily. Emily is 

always an enthusiastic learner, she tries her 

best in every subject - every week - but this 

week in particular, she has written an 

incredible story based on the video, Black 

Hole. We are very proud of you Emily - keep 

being Amazing! 

Well done Mia this week for giving an

amazing effort in her maths. She has

worked hard to find solutions to the

problems. Your confidence has

improved loads!


